October 22, 2012

Hi John,

 

We received a notice from the Fire Department regarding the inspection at 446-448 Cumberland Avenue.  The letter was dated October 10, 2012 and is the first notice we have received.  This year we have installed fire alarm systems at 395-399 Fore Street, 2-6 Exchange Street and 243-247 Congress Street.  Due to the expense of these systems I would like to request a starting date of March 1, 2013 for the installation of the fire alarm system at 446-448 Cumberland Avenue.  This would give us the time to budget for this system.  We would also like to submit a plan of action to install one fire door per month until all the doors in the building are fire doors.  The emergency lighting for means of egress in the basement will be done by the 31st and I will order the knox box next week.  I also have set up an appointment to meet with Norris Company on Thursday to get a quote for the fire alarm system and begin the paper work.

 

Can you let me know if this plan of action will work for you.

 

Sincerely,

Cathy-Ann Wirth

H.H. Sawyer Realty Company & Daughters
P.O. Box 7225
Portland, Maine 04112
(O) 207.772.6579
(F) 207.773.0680

